Request for Quote (RFQ) #3140001252

Background

The Mississippi Management and Reporting Systems (MMRS), a division of
the Department of Finance and Administration (DFA), is responsible for the
support and maintenance of the Statewide enterprise systems (Finance,
Procurement, Grants Management, Human Resource, and Payroll).

The Human Resource and Payroll system is a Natural Adabase/DB2
system.

Agency Need

MMRS is in need of software to provide the ability to manage the technical
programs for check in and out of production for system maintenance.

Request for Please provide a quote for change control software, services to implement

Quote the software, and three (3) years of maintenance and support. Each cost
should be listed separate including each year of maintenance and support.
Also, include a brief description of your company and software along with
the quote.

Questions If you have any questions, please contact David Pitcock at 601-359-4060 or
david.pitcock@dfa.ms.qov.

Deadline The deadline to provide the quotes is 5:00 PM CST on Friday, February 16,

2018.




